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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 As we enter the heat of the summer it is 
natural for one to become lazy in the spiritual 
life. As disciples of Christ however, we are 
called to never be complacent. How are you 
dedicating time every day to prayer with Jesus 
Christ?
	 We are now four months into the Corona 
Virus pandemic. Overnight our world changed 
instantly. It has been a huge adjustment for all 
of us. As a priest I miss seeing the parishioners 
on a regular basis. I have my worries, fears, 
and anxieties, like all of you. What helps 
sustain me is my prayer life and my  family 
and friends. My priest friends and family 
members lift me up on a daily basis. We need 
to say in communication with one another. 
Pick up your phone and call a family member 
or friend. Send a text message or email. We are 
never alone. Jesus is with us always.
	 This past week San Gabriel Mission 
suffered severe fire damage. This beautiful 
historical landmark is part of our Catholic 
Foundation in Los Angeles. St. Serra 
brought the Gospel of the Catholic Church to 
California and many parts of Mexico. Although 
the mission building was damaged, the faith of 
the people is still standing tall. Please pray for 
the parish community of San Gabriel Mission.
	 A special thanks this Sunday to 
all of our wonderful parishioners in law 
enforcement. We have many in our parish and 
they are great people. May St. Michael protect 
you all! Thank you for what you do!
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo

WEEKLY PARISH EVENTS…

DIVINE MERCY APOSTLES
Come join the Divine Mercy Apostles in pleading
for mercy and forgiveness for ourselves and for the
whole world by joining us in our prayers every
Thursday evening at 7:15 pm in room 1 of the
school. Benediction is every last Thursday of the
month.

CHARISMATIC PRAYER GROUP
The Charismatic Prayer Group meets every 2nd and
4th Saturday of the month at 10:30am in the school.
Also please join us every First Friday of the month
at 6 pm for a devotion to the Most Sacred Heart of
Jesus celebrated in the Church. “Come and
experience God’s love, peace and joy and share them
with others.

BIBLE STUDY IN SPANISH
Bible Study (IN SPANISH) with Monsignor Herres
will take place each Monday at 7:45pm in the
school. All are invited to join. Bring your Bibles.

FRIENDS OF THE BLESSED MOTHER
YOUTH GROUP
A youth group that meets every Saturday from
10:30am-11:30am in Room 6 of the school. In
contemporary times when our youth are exposed to
the evils of society, they need a model and guide
from whom they can draw inspiration. Young people
can turn to Mary as mother and a friend who “listens
with the ear of her heart” to her children.

RESPECT LIFE
Come and join the Respect Life Group. We meet
every Tuesday from 5:00 to 6:00pm at the Church to
pray the Rosary of the Unborn (silent prayer) and to
offer a Holy Hour of Adoration to the Blessed
Sacrament in reparation for the sin against life, for
the protection of the unborn and for moral clarity for
our government leaders. Also join us every
Wednesday at 6:50pm to pray for Respect for human
life, Forgiveness for those who destroy human life,
for those Fighting euthanasia and for those who were
not allowed to live. 
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Fifteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was $6,360. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten,
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION’S CORNER
Welcome to our Religious Education Corner! We are 
grateful to our Pastor, Father Ricardo for giving us 
this corner to provide an update and news to our Reli-
gious Education Program Family!
Soon, we would open our doors to welcome our 
children for Sacramental Program: Sacrament of 
Reconciliation and Sacrament of First Communion, as 
wellas for our children in Continuing Education.  We 
would like to assure you that we are doing all that we 
can to ensure the safety of our children in accordance 
to the guidelines and advise of the Archdiocese of 
Los Angeles. Our children’s safety is our number one 
priority!
We are pleased to inform you of the following regis-
tration schedules to be held in school pavilion:
• July 25  & August 2 (Saturdays) 9:00am – 11:00am

• July 26 * August 3 (Sundays) 9:00 – 11:00 am
Registration form is available at the church back 
sacristy.  
Please Feel Free to get copy!
God bless!

Office of the Religious Education Program
Faith Trivia for 2nd& 3rd Grade Sacramental Stu-
dents


